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Partners for Pediatric Progress is a partner of the Program in Global Health at the David Geffen School of Medicine at UCLA. Donations are fully tax-deductable, and checks should be made payable, please, to the Regents of the University of California, accompanied by a letter stating that this is an "unrestricted gift" for the efforts of Dr. Lee Miller and the Partners for Pediatric Progress program. A “sample letter” follows below to facilitate this.

Checks and accompanying letters should be directed please to Ms. Stacey Yudin at:
Stacey Yudin  

UCLA Program in Global Health

9911 West Pico Blvd, Suite 955
Los Angeles, CA 90035 

Sample letter:

January ----, 2011

Stacey Yudin 

UCLA Program in Global Health

9911 West Pico Blvd, Suite 955
Los Angeles, CA 90035 

Dear Ms. Yudin:

Enclosed now is check #  _____   for   $_____  payable to the Regents of the University of California. This is an unrestricted gift for the efforts of Dr. Lee Miller and the Partners for Pediatric Progress program, through the UCLA Program in Global Health.

Thanks so much for depositing these funds to the appropriate account.

Very sincerely yours,

(name)

(address)

For credit card donations, please send the attached form to the offices of the UCLA Program in Global Health in one of three ways:

1. Via email to syudin@mednet.ucla.edu, or

2. Via fax at (310) 557-1899, or 

3. Via U.S. mail to the above address, if you prefer.

